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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 
.A 

June 11, 1976 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

FROM: JIM CONNORJc /: 

SUBJECT: Senator Barry M. Goldwater 

The President reviewed your memorandum of June 7 concerning 
Senator Goldwater's surgery and made the following notation: 

"Coming along fine. Optimistic on 
outcome." 

cc: Dick Cheney 

• 

Digitized from Box C42 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 7, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: MAX FRIEDERSDORF .-ttt.r)• 
SUBJECT: Senator Barry M. Goldwater (R-Arizona} 

Senator Goldwater underwent surgery for hip replacement today at Good 
Samaritan Hospital in Phoenix. 

He came through the operation in fine shape, but expects to remain 
hospitalized for about thr.ee weeks during convalescence. 

Jim Baker at PFC urges the President phone Senator Goldwater to wish 
him a speedy recovery, and, if appropriate, solicit him to phone uncommitted 
delegates during his hospital stay . 
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